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Re:  Your letter to the Supervisory Body dated 15 April 2024 

 

Dear Ms. Black-Layne, 

Dear Ms. Miola, 

 

I would like to thank you for your communication of 15 April 2024 which has been made 

available to the Article 6.4 Supervisory Body (the Body) in accordance with the relevant provision of the 

Procedure: Consideration of unsolicited letters to the Supervisory Body. 

I am pleased to inform you that the Supervisory Body has deliberated on the letter received from 

the Standing Committee on Finance (SCF) during its 11th meeting, which was held from 29 April to 02 

May 2024 in Bonn, Germany, and agreed to submit input, as necessary.  

The Supervisory Body also nominated Ms. Olga Gassan-zade and Mr. Charles Hamilton as focal 

points for matters related to the SCF.  

Thank you for contacting the Body with your request. 

 

                                                 Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

                                                                                                James Grabert 

    Secretary to the Article 6.4 Supervisory Body 

 

 

 

  


